
 

Lake Region Anglers Association – Adult-Child Outing 

The Lake Region Anglers Association held their Adult-Child Open Outing on Sunday July 17th, 

2011 out of Lakewood Landing.  A total of 12 teams entered the Adult-Child with 23 youthful 

anglers participating on the teams.  The teams were greeted with a challenging day as there was 

thick fog in the morning that delayed the start of the Outing and then later in the day with a 

concern for stormy weather along with expected high winds the fishing day was cut short at around 

12:30 PM.  The teams after leaving the water proceeded up to the Lakewood Park area for the 

weigh-in, meal and awards ceremony. 

2011 Adult-Child Outing Awards 

1st Place - "CHAMPION (S)" – Megan Levos & Erin Runck - 45.19 lbs. & Largest Northern – 

11.87 lbs. & Largest White Bass - A North Dakota Whopper – 3.02 lbs. 

2nd Place – Jace Trana & Cody Shereck – 25.69 lbs. 

3rd Place – Blake & Alex Gellnar – 25.60 lbs. 

4th Place – Madison Jones – 16.77 lbs. 

5th Place – Matt & Austin Schindele – 15.53 lbs. 

6th place - Riley Schlieve & Zach Klinkhammer  

7th Place - Elise Ramberg & McKayla Jones 

8th Place - Jonathon Jetty & Aaron Johnson 

9th Place - Tanner & Matt Armstrong 

10th Place - Tanner & Tyler Elshaug - Largest Walleye - 3.29 lbs. 

11th Place - Myles Barstad & David Linahan 

12th Place - Calli & Brody Forsberg 

LRAA would like to thank all of the teams who participated in the Adult-Child Outing and offer our 

CONGRATULATIONS to the 2011 "CHAMPIONS Megan Levos and Erin."  Megan and Erin caught 

the Largest Northern and the Largest White Bass (a North Dakota Whopper) of the Outing while 

Tanner and Tyler Elshaug took home the Award for the largest Walleye.  



LRAA would like to extend a “special thank you” to West Bay Resort, Diane & Jim Yri for 

sponsoring the award plaques for the Adult-Child Outing. 

The Lake Region Anglers Association would also like extend our thanks to LRAA member Alan Nord 

who chaired the 2011 Adult-Child Outing. 

We would also like to extend our thanks to LRAA members Kay & Brenda Barstad, Kraig & LeeAnn 

Gellnar, Terry Armstrong, Keith Seidlinger, and assistants Mark Olson, Mike Kostrewa, LeRoy 

Shereck and Kelli Hoffner for volunteering their time to help in making this event successful. 

It is members like these who volunteer their time that makes LRAA the quality organization it is. 

Thank you all for your support of LRAA. 

"WISHING YOU ALL GOOD FISHING"   

 

 

 
 

 
 


